
***Public Notice 5/2/24 @ 3:40*** 

 

The water over Tristan Dam has receded below the 10” 
threshold and the gates to the dam will be opened. It is 
advised that low rise vehicles do not cross, and all others 
use caution when crossing. If the rain continues, and the 
water rises above the 10” threshold, the gates will be closed 
again. 

 

Thank you, 

 City of Ivanhoe 


